
Dear Parents and Pupils,  

 

We wanted to share with you a "hello" from Miss Connell. She will be joining 
us in September to cover class two in the Autumn term. She is an 

experienced and skilled teacher who has taught in mixed aged settings 
before. We are delighted she will be joining us and I'm sure she will be an 

excellent addition to our team and community. Here is a message for the 
children: 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone, Miss Connell here. I am so excited to be 

joining your school in September and am really looking 
forward to meeting all of you and getting to know you. 

I have been teaching for 8 years now and have taught 

all the different year groups in that time, but my current 
class are Year 3 and Year 4. We have had lots of fun this 

year and I expect that more fun awaits at St Mawes. My 
favourite subjects and things to do at school are 

reading, science and Forest School. 

When I am not at school, I enjoy walking my dog and 
being outside in the garden. I look forward to finding out 

all your interests. 

See you all in September! 

 

 

 

Further information about September will be with you soon. 

Many thanks 

Ms Praed 

 

 

 

 


